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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
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January News


From Mrs. Tiernan’s Class





Math


We are working on measurement.  We will be using cubes, paper clips, and standard rulers to practice measuring various items.  We will also continue to work on solving addition and subtraction story problems.








Reading


We are reading some nonfiction stories and learning new information.  We are learning about different parts of nonfiction such as the table of contents, glossary and captions.








Phonics


We are working on reading words with short vowel sounds.  We are working on recognizing word families like –at, -in, and –ot. We are talking about changing the first consonant(s) to make new words.





Upcoming Events





Monday Jan. 16th ~ Martin Luther King Jr. Day ~ 


No School








Social Studies/Science


We are learning about the life of Martin Luther King Jr.





We will begin our study of insects soon.











